
May 2, 2025 

 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting $1,128,625 for the Easy Street Water Line Replacement project in Fiscal Year 

2026. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Brookings, located at 898 Elk Street, 

Brookings, Oregon, 97415. The project will be located along Easy Street between Mardon Court 

and Fern Avenue in Brookings, Oregon, 97415.  

The funding would be used to replace aging and undersized water line. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it addresses known infrastructure deficiencies, protects 

public health and safety, and enhances emergency response capacity. 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 306 of the 

Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a)(2). I certify that I 

have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Val Hoyle 

Member of Congress 
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Chair       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515  


